
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

 
 
 

 
The Supreme Court has established resolution desks for the new Civil 

Procedure Rules. They are: 

 

- New Providence and other islands:  resolutiondesk@courts.gov.bs 

- Northern Region: resolution.desk.gb@courts.gov.bs 

 

All queries, questions and concerns relating to the new Civil Procedure 

Rules are to be directed to the above email addresses.  

 

 

 

3rd March 2023 

mailto:resolution.desk@courts.gov.bs
mailto:resolution.desk.gb@courts.gov.bs

